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Monday, November 23, 2015 

Voting Reminder 

2015 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS ELECTION 

Dear School Owner: 

The National Accrediting Commission of Career Arts & Sciences. Inc. (NACCAS) Board of 

Commissioners would like to remind you that on October 30, 2015 an email with voting 

institutions was sent to the owner representative on file for your institution. If you have any 

questions, please contact Michael Pickus at mpickus@naccas.org. 

This year there are four (4) positions that are coming up for election. To view the positions and 

brief bios of the individuals running for the Board of Commissioners please click here. 

The voting period is open and ends November 30, 2015 at 11:59 pm (EST). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminder to NACCAS-accredited schools: Your school's email address may be important to 

NACCAS as a part of the requirement that you are able to receive all official communications 

relevant to your accreditation. Before you unsubscribe make sure that NACCAS has a valid 

email address for your school. 

http://x.jtrk86.net/u.z?j=309027542&m=1AA5100F63484DCEAE7B47123B19DE5E
mailto:mpickus@naccas.org
http://elibrary.naccas.org/InfoRouter/docs/Public/Commissioner%20Bios/Candidates%20for%202015%20Election.pdf

